Hello,
I’m Tim McIvor, President of the Nevada Association of School Psychologists.  Our Association represents the vast majority of school psychologists in Nevada, and from the feedback we’ve received, it is clear that the school psychologists of Nevada continue to want the national school psychology standards to be our standards.  The logic is clear.  These standards are rigorous.  The National Association of School Psychologists spent over 10 years developing these standards.  They are also relevant.  They spent 5 years piloting them before their publication in 2012 ensuring that they work for school psychologists in urban, suburban, and rural districts. 
I want to make it clear that we intend to support the NEPF when it can be meaningfully aligned to our national standards, yet unfortunately this is not the case.   The NEPF is designed for teachers, and there is no way to turn school psychologists into teachers.  Essentially what the NEPF is doing is recreating our job in a way that nobody has conceptualized our job to be.  It is simply not feasible for school psychologists to provide federally mandated services and fulfill the NEPF simultaneously. They are two different roles. 
From our observations, it is not just school psychologists, but all of OLP who feel that these standards lack relevance to our various professions.  These standards would need to be so broad and watered down in order to effectively accommodate for the wide range of roles that make up OLP. Therefore, grouping us in this way simply defeats the purpose of making high quality standards.  Furthermore, splitting OLP into a few different categories is not a viable solution either as our jobs are so distinctly different from each other that the categories will still be too broad to make any kind of meaningful difference. We are hoping that the discussions today involve how the NEPF standards can support our national standards instead of how our national standards can loosely fit into the NEPF standards.  Overall, our viewpoint has remained firm on this subject and we’ll continue to advocate that the NEPF be meaningfully aligned to our national standards.  
Thank you.
